COMMUNITY LIVING

Campbellford / Brighton

Inspiring Possibilities

March 28, 2023

Mayor Lucas Cleveland
Town of Cobourg

55 King Street West
Cobourg, ON K9A 2M2

Dear Mayor Cleveland,

May is Community Living Month, a province-wide annual awareness campaign to promote true inclusion
for people who have an intellectual disability and their families. As it does every year, Toronto’s CN
Tower will be helping to promote Community Living Month by lighting up in blue and green as part of
Community Living Ontario’s Shine a Light on Community Living initiative.

This year, Community Living Ontario is encouraging other communities to invite their local landmarks to
participate. As a member of the community of Cobourg who believes strongly in the Community Living
movement, Community Living Campbellford/Brighton is inviting the Municipality to shine a light, raise
awareness and celebrate with us. Join us on Monday, May 1, 2023, and change your building’s exterior
lights to blue and green in support of the Community Living movement.

Founded in 1953, Community Living Ontario is a nonprofit leader providing a provincial voice for people
who have an intellectual disability, their families, friends, and support providers across Ontario. Today,
they proudly advocate on behalf of more than 80,000 people while championing the inclusion efforts of
over 100 member organizations.

Together, we can create a powerful example of inclusion that will shine not only in our community, but
throughout many others around the province.

Will you join us this year? If so, please let me know so we can promote your participation.
We thank you in advance for your time and consideration.
Sincerely,

Dawn Lee
Executive Director
Community Living Campbeliford/Brighton

CC: Kimberly Hale, Executive Assistant
khale@communitylivingcampbellford.com
705.653.1821 ext. 208




